
GHS Sports Boosters Meeting 10/25/16 

The GHS Sports Boosters met on October 25, 2016.  In attendance were: 

Bart & Stephanie Snyder, Valerie Kyzar, Dan Freeman, Michael & Sandy Redmon, Pebley 

Williams, Greg Bryan, Beth Rose, and Britt & Angela Arthur. 

The minutes from the 9-20-16 meeting were read and approved. 

Financial Reports from EOM September were distributed to all in attendance.  

Old Business: 

1) Turkey Fry – tickets are printed but have not been passed out to student athletes to sell. 

Discussions followed with questions on if we have enough time to order the turkeys & 

hams for Thanksgiving.  

a. 1st recommendation – only sell pre-cooked hams for $25. If we don’t have time 

to do it for Thanksgiving then maybe we sell hams at Christmas? 

b. 2nd recommendation – order 132 turkeys and cook those for Thanksgiving and 

sell what we can sell. 

Topic was tabled while Michael Redmon contacts the distributor to find out when the 

final deadline is to order turkeys or hams. Will discuss options at next meeting. 

 

2) There is $883.67 left in the Booster Club account from the Dixie Boys league that has 

disbursed. Valerie Kyzar made a motion to clear that money out of the Booster Club 

account by donating it to GHS Baseball for a sound system. 2nd by Sandy Redmon. All 

approved. 

New Business: 

1) Sanders Family fundraiser for Steve (Donna) Sanders. Approval from Mr Lane and Dr 

Bazzell to have a concert at the GHS Football Field on Sat, Nov 12th. Benji Sanders to 

sing. PCBOE policy requires the event to have an insurance policy. Chris Wilkes has 

provided a quote for $350 for the liability policy. They also want to provide concessions 

at the concert. Britt & Angela Arthur were present to represent the Goshen Little 

League. The Little League agreed to split the costs of the insurance policy & the 

concessions with the Booster Club. Motion made by Greg Bryan to provide a maximum 

amount of $1500 towards the insurance policy and the concessions for this event & to 

give the proceeds to the Sanders Family. 2nd made by Pebley Williams. All Approved. 

 

2) Volleyball team is traveling to the State Tournament on Wed, Oct 26th. Valerie Kyzar & 

Michael Redmon approved on Monday, Oct 24th to give them $300 for their trip. If they 

continue to win then they will possibly need more financial help. Valerie and Bart will 



speak with Amy and make a recommendation at the next meeting if they need more 

money.  

 

3) Coach Snyder reminded the Booster Club that as “boosters” they cannot recruit 

students to come to Goshen to school to play sports. If questioned in public, tell the 

parents that we have a great school and that they should schedule a visit with Principal 

Major Lane for a tour of the school and any athletic facilities.  

 

4) Next meeting scheduled for Tuesday, Nov 1st. 

 

Meeting adjourned. 


